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Label FAQs 
 
Why should I replace my labels? 
���   The most important reason to replace the labels on your tanning equipment is to 

ensure that you have a legible exposure schedule, warning label, and eyewear 
warning information on your tanning equipment.  

���   You should always educate your customers on these facts, but seeing it in writing on 
the actual equipment reinforces what you have told them. 

���   In most states, either the FDA or state inspectors requires that you have the above 
information in legible form. 

���   Old, faded, and unreadable labels make your tanning units appear older than they 
really are. Replacing them is the fastest and most cost-effective way to update the 
appearance of any tanning unit. 

 
What information is required to order replacement labels? 
���   Have make, model, and year of the unit ready. 
���   Have a complete physical description of the label. This description should include 

what is on the label, the size, the shape, the color, etc. 
���   Refer to our website, or refer to our catalog to make an accurate picture 

identification of the label you need. 
 
How do I install replacement labels?  
���   Remove the old label the best you can without damaging the surface of your 

tanning unit. Get as much of the old paper and adhesive off of the unit as possible. 
The new label will adhere best to a clean surface. 

���   Most labels come with adhesive backing. Peel off the protective covering and stick 
to the tanning bed. 

���   Some labels may develop air bubbles. These can be smoothed out during 
application with an object with a flat edge, such as a ruler or a credit card. Try 
poking a small pinhole in the bubble to allow air to escape and then flatten it. 

���   If you have any other questions concerning installation, contact the company from 
whom you purchased the label. 


